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Ken White

From: Chris Chaundy <chris.chaundy@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 7 June 2022 4:36 PM
To: Roads For Community
Subject: Public Submission - Special Charge Scheme

Categories: Amanda

Public Submission - Special Charge Scheme 
 
I wish to make a written submission in support of the Special Charge Scheme for road improvement works for Old Coach Road (from 12 to 37), 
Montrose. 
 
This will result in a range of improvements for road users and residents: 

 road safety, particularly at corners near numbers 21, 29 and 33 
 reduction/elimination of dust during dry weather impacting properties, especially on the downhill side of the road 
 consequent cleanliness of rainwater collection for the properties (most of which are dependent on this as they are not connected to 

town water) 
 reduction in road maintenance/treatment which is required three to four times each year 
 driveway access which is impacted by the road level which increases after each treatment 
 better drainage which will reduce impact of storm events on properties on the downhill side of the road 

 
While not requesting to be heard in support of this submission, I plan to attend the Council meeting where the submissions are considered if 
there are questions in respect to this. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Chaundy 
31 Old Coach Road 
Montrose VIC 3765 
Mobile: 0412 336 410 

 


